
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 19, 2012 

 

 

Mr Frank Sproviero 

Precision Wash & Dry 

290 White Street 

Danbury, CT 06810 

 

Dear Mr. Sproviero, 

 

On behalf of the Hillside Food Outreach, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you and the 

employees and customers at Precision Wash & Dry, 290 White Street, Danbury CT., for your recent 

food drive that brought in approximately 1800 lbs of food for us to distribute to our clients.   

 

This donation will greatly assist Hillside’s outreach to the hungry throughout Fairfield County, 

Connecticut.  Presently, we home deliver groceries, fresh dairy, fruits and vegetables and meat to 

over 2300 needy individuals throughout three counties.   The demand for this service continues to 

grow and through the generosity of our supporters that share our vision, we plan to continue to 

expand our program to meet the growing needs of the community. 

 

Your commitment to the Hillside Food Outreach is greatly appreciated and will make a difference 

in our efforts to continue as a vital community resource.  We look forward to working with you in 

future to continue to help our needy neighbors. 

 

Wishing you and all your employees at Precision Wash & Dry a very Merry Christmas and a joyous 

and prosperous New Year. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Kathleen A. Purdy 

Executive Director 

 


